
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Change of School Day.                                                                      10.1.2023 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I hope you have all had a lovely Christmas and may I take this opportunity to wish 
you a Happy New Year. 

 

Following on from the letters sent out before the Christmas holidays, I am pleased 
to give you a some more information.  

 

From Monday 29th January the school day will run from 8:30am until 3:30pm. 
The school gates will be opened at 8:15am with the pod doors opening at 8:30. Pod 

doors and gates will be closed by 8:45am. At the end of the day the gates will be 

opened at 3:15pm with children being released from pod doors at 3:30pm.  
 

On Friday the school gates will open at 8:15 as normal with Pod doors opening at 

8:30 as on other days however for the afternoon pick up your child will be released 
from the Pod door at 12:50. The school gates will be opened at 12:40.  

 

If your child usually attends breakfast club this will still continue to run with children 
being able to be dropped off from 7:30am The cost will stay the same.  

 

 
Thanks for your support 

 
 

 

Head of School 
 

 

 
 

 

       
 

 

 
 

 

Head of School: Ms Katie Hammond 
Assistant Head of School: Ms Jodie Chubb 
Oakwood Primary Academy 
Pendeen Crescent, Southway, Plymouth, Devon PL6 6QS 
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